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Telephone: 53, Hatcroft Grove,
** L*head 3127 Fetcham,

Surrey.

Circ. 3/50

29th June, 1950
Dear Fellow-Member,

Fixtures

The following have been arranged;

Saturday, July 15th. A Tour of Old Ashtead. Conductors, Capt. Lowther 
and Mr* F.B, Benger. Members will meet at the main road bus stop 
(Routes 408, 418, 468 and 470) at The Marld (by the War Memorial) at 

'2,45 p.m. Tea will be provided at 2/- each. Intending participants 
should book teas, not less than seven days beforehand, by sending a 
remittance to me for which they will receive the usual reserve ticket.

Saturday, August 19th. A visit to, and tour of, Gt. Bookham Church, con­
ducted by Mr. John H. Harvey, F.S.A. Meet at the Crown, Gt, Bookham 
(bus 418 or 408 to ’The Victoria1 and thence two minutes walk) at 
3.15 p.m. Tea at The Victoria 2/- by arrangement as above.

Saturday. September 30th. A nature history ramble and fungus foray. 
Conductor Mrs. MiP. Topping. Meet at the bus stop (Route 470)
School Hill, Mickleham at 3.0 p.m. Tea, 2/-, arrangement as before.

Excavations 1950

The week-end work at "The Mounts" has located the paved way leading 
from the old highway to the bridge across the moat. Its extent and direc­
tion is now being worked upon. Additional volunteer workers will be 
welcomed, any Saturday, at 3.30 p.m.

It has been found, unfortunately, that the site of the proposed ’dig* 
at Ashtead is under crops and the work there will have to be postponed 
until next year.

Library

The following additions to the Library List (copies of which can be 
supplied to new members who have not had one) should be made:-

General "What happened in History" (Childe)

Local History
"Blechingley" (Lambert)
"Reigate. Its Story through the Ages" (Hooper)

Architecture
"Some hints on the Maintenance and Repair of 17th and 
18th Century Premises" (Blackheath Society publication)

"Proceedings1’ No.3

Unfortunately the issue of this number has been delayed through cir­
cumstances outside the Hon. Editor's control, but it is expected that it 
will be available and circulated almost any day now. It is thought that 
members will find it worth waiting for.

If there is any member who has not paid his subscription for the 
current year he should do so at once to make sure of getting his copy.

Yours sincerely,

A. T. RUBY (Hon, Secretary)


